
Notice of Public Budget Hearing and Change of Regular 

Meeting Time 

Public Hospital District No. 6, Douglas, Grant, Lincoln, & 

Okanogan Counties, Washington 

 

Public Hospital District No. 6, Douglas, Grant, Lincoln and 

Okanogan Counties, Washington; which operates Coulee 

Medical Center and Coulee City Clinic, will conduct a public 

hearing on the proposed 2023 budget for the aforementioned 

facilities.   

The hearing, open to the public, is Monday, November 28th 2022 

at 5:30pm via zoom and in the CMC training room, the zoom 

information can be found at www.cmccares.org.  

 A summary of the proposed budget is available in advance for 

interested parties and may be obtained for review by contacting 

the Chief Financial Officer at Coulee Medical Center.   

The regularly scheduled Board of Commissioners meeting for 

November will be immediately following the budget hearing. 

 

http://www.cmccares.org/

